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Town Council to Discuss the Vision for Hacienda de las 
Flores April 22 
The Moraga Town Council tonight will interview two architectural firms proposing their service to 
develop the Hacienda de las Flores into a mixed-use facility. The project would involve a public-
private partnership in order to renovate the grounds and increase revenue, while maintaining the 
facility as a community center. Both architectural firms, Gould Evans and HKS, have strong 
backgrounds developing community centers, wineries and resorts. The meeting will be held at 7 p.
m. in the Joaquin Moraga Intermediate School auditorium. S. Braccini 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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